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	815.1.  INTERNET WEBSITE CONTENT



	1.
Purpose


	The purpose of the Wellsboro Area School District website shall be to serve as a public information vehicle subject to the guidelines established throughout this policy and other approved district policies.



	
	The district website includes all of the web pages developed by district staff and/or students and accessed through Wellsboro Area School District owned domains. Including, but not limited to, www.wellsborosd.org and www.wellsborosd.k12.pa.us.


	2.
Authority
	The Wellsboro Area School District website is the property of the district. The district administration reserves the right to edit or remove materials and established links from the district website at its sole discretion.



	3.
Guidelines
	Other than full name, partial name, pen name(s), initials, no student information i.e., addresses, phone number(s), or social security number, may appear on the website.



	
	Employee names, e-mail addresses and phone extensions with the employee's permission may be included in lists of names. No other employee information or images may be used unless posted by the person, or prior permission is given by the individual.


	
	The district shall permit photographs or videos of an individual student or group of students to appear on the district website, provided that the parents/guardians of each student appearing in the photograph or video have granted written permission to publish such material on the website.



	
	No commercial advertising of any type, except for school functions, shall be posted to the district website.



	
	Schools, departments, and teachers may post any school relevant information within the guidelines of all school policies.



	
	No student pages shall be posted until they are approved by the teacher/staff/ principal liaison who has the posting password.



	
	Web pages must reflect and promote the image of the district and its policies and goals, and must provide educational value.



	
	Copyrights must be respected.



	
	Building principals are responsible for the content of their school's website.



	
	The Superintendent, together with the District Technology Coordinator and Network Administrator, are responsible for the content and links within the entire website.



	
	All pages must contain a way to contact the person responsible for the page and the following or a link to a page which contains the same.



	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Page 1 of 2

Page 3 of 2


